Dedicated to Preserving the Napa River for Generations to Come

May 12, 2011

Conservation, Development and Planning Department
County of Napa

1195 Third Street, Room 210

Napa, CA 94559

SUBJECT: APN’s 057-240-001 and 057-240-013

To Whom It May Concern;

The Napa Sanitation District has received a request to provide a "Will Serve" letter for existing
building on the subject parcels to be subdivided. The subject parcels are currently within the
District’s Sphere of Influence and within the District’s boundaries and are currently served by the
District’s sewer system. No new square feet of building space is proposed. The District has been
informed that the proposed subdivision will not alter existing wastewater generation.

The owner/developer will be required to install the sanitary sewer and reclaimed water
improvements as specified in the District’s Conditions of Approval for the project. Additionally,
the owner will be required to pay the appropriate connection and inspection fees, and shall be
subject to all applicable rules and regulations of the District.

This “Will Serve” letter is valid for a period of five years from the date of this letter. If the
proposed development has not obtained its required Connection Permits from the District at the
end of this time, this “Will Serve” letter shall become void.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Andrew Damron at (707) 258-
6000 ext 507.

Sincerely,

Timothy B. Healy, P.E.
General Manager/District Engineer

by: Andrew Damron, P.E.
Associate Engineer

‘Office (707) 258-6000

935 Hartle Court, PO Box 2480, Napa, CA 94558
Fax (707) 258-6048

www.NapaSanitationDistrict.com



